BRACKNELL ICE SKATING CLUB
JOHN NIKE LEISURESPORT, JOHN NIKE WAY,
BINFIELD, BRACKNELL, BERKSHIRE
(TEL 01344 789000 on competition day only)
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Dear Skater

BRACKNELL OPENS —Monday 28" Tuesday 29" Wednesday 30" Thursday 1st
2008

Thank you for your entry to the 2008 competitions. A pass is not required for competitors to
enter the ice rink and there is free entry to spectators. The draw for the order of skate will
take place on Sunday 27th April 2008 at the John Nike Ice Rink at 2p.m ( Please make sure
that you check the website for any alterations to this).

The rink has its own free car park. The Rink has a cafeteria located on the ground floor at
rink side which will be open throughout most of the day offering snacks, fast food and
refreshments.

Please find attached an approximate timetable for the competitions, we would ask that you
are ready to skate thirty minutes before the start of your competition and to check the site
the day before your competition for any alterations.

There will be a music collection table at rink side and your music will be returned there as
soon as possible after your competition. If you sent a stamped addressed envelope which I
have not needed to use please collect it from the table.

In accordance with Child Protection Policy, photography and videoing (using a camera or
mobile phone) are allowed, but only of your own child (or another whose parents have given
you written permission). You should already be in possession of a permit which you should
have with you when filming. No charge will be made for this. No flash photography will be
permitted during warm-ups and performances, and no photography of any kind in the
changing areas. Please note BISC specifically denies any liability for any
private arrangement between parties."

The official photographer will be taking action photos of all skaters. The web address is
www.hrrphoto.co.uk/opens/main.html User name bracknell08 password bo2801.

We look forward to seeing you and hope you will enjoy your day with us.

Yours sincerely,
Sacha Hartley
Open Competition Secretary



